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ANNOUNCEMENT:  CDL ESCHOLARSHIP AND OPEN ACCESS FORUM
Dear Faculty,

The UCR Libraries will be hosting a forum on Friday, October 23rd to launch the newly redesigned version of eScholarship.  eScholarship is the UC-wide initiative to support Open Access publishing by faculty and graduate students on each campus.  The forum will be held from 11:15-12:30 in the Science Library, Room 240. 
Elise Proulx, the Outreach & Marketing Coordinator for the California Digital Library (CDL) Publishing Group, will host the forum.  Ms Proulx will be demonstrating the eScholarship website and discussing the substantial array of digital publishing services for the University of California scholarly community and a dynamic research platform for scholars worldwide.  She will be providing insights on how faculty will be able to keep their copyrights, attract more readers, publish when faculty want to publish and how to protect your work’s future in this age of constant change.

CDL initiated eScholarship in 2002 and this repository now has over 30,000 publications with more than 9 million full text downloads to date. The rate of usage of these materials has grown dramatically in the past 7 years, now often exceeding 170,000 downloads per month.  Many UC and UCR faculty participate in publishing journals, books, working papers, conference proceedings and seminar/paper series on eScholarship.

Come learn how you can get started publishing with eScholarship today! (Light refreshments will be served.)
If you have questions or would like to arrange a meeting with Elise Proulx in the afternoon of 10/23, please contact Barbara Schader, AUL for Collections and Scholarly Communications, Rivera Library, at x4614 or at bschader@ucr.edu.





Yours sincerely,






Ruth M. Jackson






University Librarian

Cc: Barbara Schader

